
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 8 By Councillor Caldwell for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 4 May 2023 
 
 

  Leith Walk and Elm Row Pavements Post-Completion of 

Trams to Newhaven 

I understand that there will be a Service Level Agreement 

period after the completion of the Trams to Newhaven 

project. Can the Convener please confirm: 

 

Question (1) What Council departments will be involved directly in this 

programme and how will existing knowledge and guidance 

from officers who worked on the Project be retained? 

 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How often will officers under this SLA programme seek to 

formally meet with relevant ward councillors, community 

councils and relevant public stakeholders? 

 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Will part of the programme’s remit include identifying 

elements of the design that do not meet current Edinburgh 

Street Design Guidance and exploring solutions at those 

locations post-completion? 

 

Answer (3)  

   

   

   

 

 



 


